EMORY L BROWN, JR.
ROUTE 4, BOX 82
SQUANKUM ROAD

FARMINGDALE, NEW JERSEY 07727

il

— General Correspondence No. 107 —

March 13, 1970

Texaﬁ Department of Public Safety
' Dallas, Texas

Gentlemen:

Enclosed, you will find copies of an inquiry to
and reply from the Office of the Attorney General

| of Texas, concerning certain suspect automobiles
reported in Warren Bommlssion Exhibits 705 and 1974,
Mr. Bailey has directed me to your department and
a reply at your earliest convenience would be
very much appreciated. '

Sincerely,
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WILSON E. SPEIR

Director Chairman
MARION T. KEY
i TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY WILLIAM B.NBLAKEMORE. i

: 5808 N. LAMAR BLVD.
; BOX 4087. NORTH AUSTIN STATION
HEADQUARTERS, REGION | AUSTIN 78751
P. ©. BOX 28007
DALLAS 28, TEXAS

March 20, 1970

Mr, Emory L. -Brown, Jr,

Route 4, Box 82

Squankum Road

Farmingdale, New Jersey 07727 .

Dear Sir:
I Pave your letter of March 13, 1970, in which you inquire about

certain vehicles being checked during the time and following the
©E assassination of President Kennedy in Dallas,

Commission

We are unable to find, in our records or in the records of the city

police department, any information that you desire on the four
vehicles that were requested to be checked by the radio station,
This is where the Warren Commission got this information I'm
sure, Ewvidently, the vehicles were not found or checked at the
time.

I am sorry that I can be of no more help to you regarding this
situation.

Yours very truly,
RS

7. Guy Smith, Major
JGS:jp . Commander, Region #1
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CLIFTON W. CASSIDY, JR.



